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church office (office@gatheringtable.ca)

From: Deanery Net Word <news@thunderbay-northshoreanglicans.com>
Sent: September 20, 2023 10:31 AM
To: Gathering
Subject: Deanery Net Word for September 20th, 2023

 

To: Thunder Bay Anglican Churches 

As we have developed our calendar, I thought I would share it with you. 

I will send announcements suitable for a bulletin closer to the event. 

Dates are subject to change, please 

check www.missiontoseafarers.ca/thunderbay closer to the event to 

confirm the event. 

   

October 1 * 1:30 pm 
Open House at the Seafarer’s 
Centre  

December 6 
11:00 
am 

St. Nicholas’ Day Eucharist and 
lunch at Our Saviour’s Lutheran 
Church 

* Date Change 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

In Christ’s service, 

Ed 

The Rev’d Canon Ed Swayze 

Chaplain, Mission to Seafarers: Port of Thunder Bay 

Suite 450, 100 Main St. 

Thunder Bay, ON  P7B 6R9 

(807) 344-8241 Seafarers’ Centre 

(807) 626-2571 cell 

www.missiontoseafarers.ca/thunderbay 

Office Hours: Monday 1:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

Wednesday 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and by appointment.  
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Dear Members of Deanery Council, 

  

What a beautiful summer we are blessed with.  I hope all is going well 

with you and your loved ones. 
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Here is a reminder re: one of the Missional Objectives Thunder Bay-

North Shore Deanery committed to for 2023. 

  

Please follow through on this objective of feeding the hungry and if you 

have a garden, please donate some produce.  If you don’t have a garden, 

you might go to a farmer’s market and buy some fresh local produce e.g. 

carrots, potatoes, lettuce and donate it to a food bank or shelter house 

or blessing box. 

  

Please take a photo of your bounty and send to me.  I will share the 

photos at our DC Meeting on Saturday, October 14 at St. Thomas. 

  

Feed the Hungry  

1. Plant a row or an extra row of vegetables during summer 2023 and 

donate the produce to a local food bank 

  

Thank you and bless you all! 

  

Deborah+ 

The Venerable Deborah H. Kraft, Archdeacon of Thunder Bay – North Shore 

Rector, St. Paul’s Anglican Church 

808 Ridgeway St. 

Thunder Bay, ON 

P7B 3R4 

  

stpauls.rector@shaw.ca 

Church Tel:  1-807-622-4945                                        Cell: 1-807-624-7161 

  

We are ambassadors for Christ since God is making his appeal through us 

2 Corinthians 5:20 
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